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BOARD NOTICE 204 OF 2013

Private Security Industry Regulatory Authority

Withdrawn Security Service Providers prohibited from offering security

services within the industry.

The Private Security Industry Regulation Act makes provision for the Private
Security Industry Regulatory Authority (PSIRA) to effect a withdrawal of
registration on a securily service provider should there be reasonable grounds to
do so or where such a service provider is found to be in contravention of the Act.
It further provides for the service provider whose registration is withdrawn to not

render any security service during that period.

With the above said, PSIRA effected the withdrawal of security service providers
in terms of Section 26(7) of the Private Security Industry Regulation Act
prohibited from rendering security services within the industry who;
o Failed to pay annual fees or,
o Voluntarily applied to be withdrawn from rendering services within the
industry or,
o Failed to demonstrate minimum infrastructure and capacity requirements

A list of these service providers is available on the PSIRA website

www.psira.co.za, altematively the public may contact us on 086 133 3850 for a

list of these service providers.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za






